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This bill is really hard to understand.  Why would anyone want to prohibit clean water 

and clean surrondings when you are dealing with future food items.  We need all the 

regulations we can get to keep our food industries following clean standards!   I am a 

Mother, Grandmother, and Greatgrandmother.   Clean water standards, and all food 

standards are a must for all our generations.   Please drop this bill and do NOT pass 

on such deletarious standards.   

Thank you for all your efforts to protect us.    


